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Jerome Salyers <jerrysalyers@yahoo.com>
Friday, January 22, 2010 7:05 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Gentlemen,

I strongly oppose your proposed reduction in currency trading margins. These are obviously designed to drive small
speculators like myself out of the market. To what end? So you can further manipulate the dollar with less interference.
This entire action is a huge overstep by big government, represented by YOU! Up yours!! I’ll move my account offshore.

Jerome Salyers, Las Vegas


